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    Friday 11th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/carer  

 

Year 4 Trip to Woolwich Library 

 

Year 4 will be attending a reading session run by Woolwich Library on Wednesday 

16th November 2022.  

 

Location: Woolwich Centre Library, 5 Wellington St, London SE18 6HQ 

 

Time: 10-11am 

 

If you are available to support Cherry/Juniper class  in attending this trip please 

contact Miss Mead by Tuesday 15th to volunteer. Additionally, if you wish to join us 

at the Library you are welcome to.  

 

Please ensure local trip consent has been given on Arbor before Wednesday so 

your child can attend.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Mead 

 


